
From: Kathleen Drury (japaneselindsay@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Protect Illinois" air: R2018-20, Amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code 225.233
Date: Saturday, January 6, 2018 8:12:58 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Ms. Tip sort and Mr. Powell:

I strongly urge you to oppose the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency's  and Dynegy's proposal to amend the
Multi Pollutant Standard (MPS).

If the MPS is amended,  Dynegy will have the option to put 2 times the amount of pollution allowed to currently be
put into the air. That pollution will NOT be good for those with pulmonary disease nor for our children, seniors and
disabled.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Drury 
7661 N. Sheridan Rd.
Chicago, IL 60626
japaneselindsay@gmail.com
(773) 262-8592
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